Mr. Glenn Burton, 4434 East 13th Place, Tulsa, Oklahoma.

Dear Zeke:

It was good to see you, old fellow. I am sorry you and Mrs. Allen didn't get a chance for a longer visit.

I will not forget the connection that I am to make with Reaves Peters and that I am to see Ernie Quigley and see that he presents your case for you. I hope you get to do some Big Six officiating. I have every confidence in you that you can do a swell job, and it will be a pleasure for me to work in your behalf on this officiating.

I am sending you a Jayhawk Rebounds, the monthly letter we send to our boys overseas. I am also enclosing one for DeBernardi, since I don't have his address. Will you kindly see that he gets it?

It was good to see both of you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH